11 March 2019

Dear Parents,

Parents’ Meetings

During the week of 18 March there will be an opportunity to meet with your
child's teacher to discuss their learning and progress. All appointments will be
in the library.

Staff will be available as follows -

Monday 18™ March Morning Afternoon
Year 3 Year 6
Year 4 Year Reception

Tuesday 19™ March Morning, Afternoon
Year b Year 1

Year 2

Wednesday 20™ March Morning Afternoon
Year 2 Year 5
Year 1 Year 4

Thursday 21 March Morning Afternoon
Year Reception Year 3
Year 6

Please call at the school office to arrange a time suitable for you to meet your
child's teacher on the appropriate day. If you wish to telephone for an
appointment please do so between 9.30a.m. and 2.30p.m. or after 3.30 p.m.

Yours sincerely,

%
\
JO JONES

Headteacher . _
Redhill Road Hay Mills
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